Dress Code Policy 2024-2025

Please adhere to the required Dress Code Policy for Cleveland Central Catholic High
School.

Pants: “Docker-style dress slacks (pants) with four real pockets must be worn in solid
tan (beige) navy blue color only. The waist of the pants must be at the student’s waist;
no underclothing may be visible. Sagging or excessively tight pants are not acceptable
(Skinny jeans/pants, or any excessively tight style, are NOT allowed). Pants are to be
properly fitted in waist and length and worn with a belt. Pants must be of a size that
makes it possible to tuck in the uniform shirt. Cargo pants are NOT acceptable.
Corduroys are acceptable and all dress pants must have a front or side zipper. Stretch-
pants types, made from Lycra, spandex, or a polyester-stretch blend are not acceptable.
Leggings, jeggings, yoga pants, jeans, draw-string paints, pants with elastic at waist or
ankle, sweatpants, pajama pants, or tights are not acceptable.




Shirts: Only the Cleveland Central Catholic polo shirt (long or short sleeved) are
allowed. Long-sleeved, solid red, white, or navy-blue turtlenecks are permitted with the
school sweater or vest.

Shoes: Any loafer/dress shoe may be worn. Absolutely NO athletic shoes may be worn
as part of the school uniform. Shoes must be worn at all times. The following are NOT
part of the uniform: Knee-high, calf-high, or Timberland boots. NO sandals, Crocs,
slippers/house shoes (for inside use), moccasins, flip flops, or Uggs of any kind
may be worn (standard shoes have heels). All shoes with laces must be laced and
tied in the traditional fashion. No heel greater than 1.5 inches may be worn.

Socks: Socks must be worn traditionally at all times. Visible leg warmers, leggings, and
thermal underwear are not acceptable.

Q00 00 O




Dress Down Days/Spirit Days Dress code for dress down days are as follows: CCC
gear on top, jeans or athletic pants on bottom and tennis shoes or dress shoes. Holey
jeans, bodysuits, and crop tops are not permitted.

Please note that if students are not in dress code, parents will be contacted, and
students will be asked to have their parents send uniform attire to school or be
asked to leave and return in proper attire. Failure to comply with this policy may
result in disciplinary action, depending on the severity of the infraction. Thank
you for your cooperation in this matter.



